
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Dr. Barham Salih, Discusses political updates

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, welcomed His Excellency Dr. Barham

Salih, former president of the state, on 23/2/2023, and discussed political landscape updates

in Iraq and the region, as well as the government's success opportunities and upcoming dues.

Moreover, His Eminence emphasized reducing crises and outstanding issues to zero by conceding

to the national interest and accepting the equation of rights and duties.

H.E. reiterated our support for the government in the fields of construction, services, and the

provision of jobs, and have also advocated for diversifying revenue sources, learning from the

experiences of others, and doing plan-based work within a specific time frame that can be

applied to citizens' priorities.


